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Notice to the Market 

 

Banco Bradesco S.A. (Bradesco) informs to its shareholders and the market in 
general that have signed with Banco J.P. Morgan S.A. (J.P. Morgan) an 
agreement for joint efforts to facilitate the potential transfer in the provision 
of local services to Private Banking clients of J.P. Morgan who choose to 
migrate to Bradesco.  

J.P. Morgan will continue serving its clients in Brazil as a Global Bank with the 
same quality as ever, providing a platform for products and services abroad 
that only one of the largest global banks has to offer. 

The referral agreement celebrated with Bradesco is aligned with the objective 
of J.P. Morgan to ensure its customers’ continuity and excellence of the 
services currently provided. 

Bradesco has a wide and solid local platform of private banking, as the 2nd 
largest player in this segment in the country according to ANBIMA – Brazilian 
Association of Entities of the Financial and Capital Markets, with more than 
R$300 billion in assets under management, more than15 thousand clients and 
approximately 450 dedicated staff members. 

The customers who opt for migration to Bradesco Private Bank will have access 
to a wide range of products and services, including guidance on succession and 
foreign exchange, advice on non-financial assets, and structured transactions. 
This vast portfolio, combined with expertise, performance and robustness are 
credentials that demonstrate its ability to provide these services to current J.P. 
Morgan customers in their local needs. 

Bradesco has a strong local capacity for the management of investment and 
relationship strategies, allowing it to meet the needs of the most demanding 
clients in a comprehensive manner. 

Bradesco will act to enable an organized transition for the benefit of the 
clients. The institutions will act jointly to communicate the transfer process to 
customers, clarify any doubts and obtain the necessary approvals of those 
who opt for the migration of their portfolios to Bradesco, emphasizing that the 
agreement mentioned here does not provide for a shareholding transfer 
between Bradesco and J.P. Morgan.  

Bradesco reinforces the commitment to continue providing high-quality 
services to its customers. 
 

Cidade de Deus, Osasco, SP, August 31, 2020  

 

Banco Bradesco S.A. 
Leandro de Miranda Araujo 
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